
• 
association of university and college employees 

Marg Kerry 

North Vancouver, B .C. 

Dear Ms. Kerry: 

September 2, 1982 

Late in March this year, we sent a letter and cheque for $10.00 to 
Val Pippus to cover the packet of reprints of material on the equal pay issue 
available from EPIC. I spoke to Ms. Pippus two weeks ago and she told me that 
our letter and money had been passed along to you. 

I Have tried on several occasions to phone you without success. Can 
you please advise me whether we can expect receipt of the material or return of · 

• our cheque. Thank you. 

Yours truly, 

Carole Cameron 
Union Organizer 
AUCE Local 1 

•~02-6383 Memorial Road, University of British Columbia, Vancouver, B.C. V6T 1 WS 
Telephone: 224-2308 




